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Good morning,

Attached is a report overviewing our progress with our short-range strategic plan. I look forward to 
sharing more details regarding our progress with the Board next Tuesday evening. 

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Livergood
Executive Director
Warren-Newport Public Library District
224 N. O’Plaine Road
Gurnee, IL 60031
847-244-5150 ext. 3101
rlivergood@wnpl.info
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